
Message from the PTA:

Thank you to everyone who sent in food and drinks for our teachers for parent/teacher
conferences the last two weeks. I know it was very much appreciated during these long days for
our staff. And a big thank you to Staff Appreciation Chairs Leah Potter and Tammy Snyder for
coordinating and doing all the setup and cleanup!!

Please plan on joining us this coming Tuesday, November 14 at 9:15 for our next PTA meeting. We
will be welcoming Aaron Gnap, Food Services Director, as our special guest speaker. If you would



like to submit a question for Mr. Gnap, please email Erin at rich�eldptapresident@gmail.com.
Thank you!

Don't forget to pick up a few extra cereal boxes this weekend for our Cereal Box Domino Challenge
on November 22. We need a ton of boxes to help make a huge chain down the halls of RES. All
boxes are donated to the Akron-Canton Regional Foodbank. Thank you! If you are interested in
helping during the event, check out the signup genius here.

Volunteer signups for our annual Holiday Shop will be going out soon. If you want to volunteer,
make sure you are signed up for the PTA so you can get access to the signup �rst (sign up at
rich�eld pta.org). This is a fun way to volunteer at Rich�eld! Help our students shop for their family
and friends and wrap gifts for the holiday! The Holiday Shop will be held December 4-8.

Lastly, make sure you purchase your ticket soon for the Winter Wonderland Pancake Breakfast on
Sunday, December 3! Tickets are $5 and money raised will help support the next steps in outdoor
improvements at Rich�eld. We will have a pancake breakfast, hot chocolate bar, crafts and more!
Tickets can be purchased here. Thanks!

Good Luck Minutemen!

Good luck to our Minutemen boys Soccer team as they go after a State title tomorrow in
Columbus!!!

Message from the Counseling Department:
This month students will be talking about GRATITUDE during Guidance lessons. Children K-2 will
share what they’re grateful for and how they can show gratitude at school and at home! Be on the
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lookout for the Gratitude Calendar that they all will be receiving that suggests ideas on how to
show gratitude all month long.

Thank you for your service Miss Peters

Miss Peters is in the US ARMY and showed the students what ARMY food looks like!

BIG THANK YOU!

Thank you to the PTA and parents that fed the staff both conference nights! We can't thank you
enough for the kindness and generosity you show!

The RES Staff!

Message from the Cafeteria!
Just a reminder that there is no sharing food at lunch. We have a variety of allergies and dietary
restrictions.
Thank you for your understanding!

anthony stretar



anthony is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters


